Dear colleague,

Perioperative fluid and pain management in liver surgery continue to provide topics of discussion, even among experienced liver surgeons and anesthesiologists.

Our international multidisciplinary study group aims to pinpoint areas of ongoing controversy in order to improve the design of the trials of the future.

We ask you to participate in this **5-minute** online questionnaire. <u>Link to questionnaire</u> or type in URL:<u>https://nl.surveymonkey.com/r/K6NS8HX</u>

We invite any **anesthesiologist** who performs at least **ten liver resections** a year to complete the survey.

Since we are sending this email through several different societies, you may receive this email more than once. We apologize in advance for this and ask that you fill it out only once. The results will be processed anonymously. Following the conclusion and analysis of the survey, the results will be published and sent to all interested participants.

Your participation is highly appreciated!

On behalf of the MILESTONE study group,

Anesthesiologists: Aurélie Bonnet, Chris Wu, Fransisco Bonofiglio, Eduardo de Santibanes, Denise Veelo, Bart Geerts, Markus Hollmann

Surgeons: Marc Besselink, Tim Pawlik, Takehiro Noji, Mickaël Lesurtel, Eduard Jonas, Mohammed Abu Hilal, Thomas van Gulik

- Amsterdam, Columbus, Hokkaido, Lyon, Cape Town, Buenos Aires, Baltimore, Southampton -

If you have any questions about the survey, please do not hesitate to contact us on: t.h.mungroop@amc.nl